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St. Leo’s Bulletin 03.26.17 
Yearly Budget             $623,749.63 

YTD                    279,384.91 

March Goal                   $51,000.00 

MTD Collected                40,219.73 

   Collections: March 19h 2017  

Adult                                   8345.00 
Children’s                       5.74 
Loose                                  2029.00 
Total                                 10,377.74 
  

 Rest. Loan           $709,123.79  

 Weekly Collection  

8:00AM 

8:30AM 

Communion Service 

Adoration 

Mon 3.27 

8:00AM 

12:15PM 

Alex Roll 

Private Intention 

Tues 3.28 

8:00AM 

12:15PM 

+Henry Roll 

Private Intentions 

Wed 3.29 

8:00AM 

12:15PM 

+Hank Hager 

Kathy Lapre 

Thur 3.30 

8:00AM 

12:15PM 

Souls in Purgatory 

Private Intentions   

Fri   3.31 

4:00PM ND Police Force  Sat. 4.01 

8:00AM 

9:30AM 

11:00AM 

+Quentin Weigel  

St. Leo’s Parishioners  

Larry & Judith Bradford  

Sun. 4.02 

 

Mass Intentions  

OLG Knights of Columbus 
The Our Lady of Grace Knights of Columbus Council #4894, assisted 
by Parish Youth, is hosting a breakfast on Sunday, April 2, from 8:30 
am to 12:00 noon in our parish dining room.  Menu will be sausage, 
French toast, eggs, pancakes, fruit, coffee and juice.  Free will offer-
ing.  Proceeds for Real Presence Radio and Sonshine Youth Camp.   

Easter Penance Services 
Sunday April 2nd at 7PM at St. John The Apostle 
Tuesday, April 4th at 7 PM at  Little Flower Catholic Church 
Wednesday, April 5th at 7PM at St. Leo The Great 
Monday, April 10th at 7PM at Our Lady of Grace  

Religious Education Updates 

 No Confirmation Class on March 29th 

 Grades 3-6 Penance Service on March 29th 

 Wednesday April 5th, grades 7-9 (and their parents) are to attend 
St. Leo's penance service at 7PM  

Taste of the Nation 

Please mark your calendars for Sunday, April 2
nd

, when the Parish of 

Queen of the Most Holy Rosary hosts its 2
nd

 Annual Taste of the Na-

tion youth fundraiser meal after the 11:00 a.m. Mass. This year, we 

are exploring the great foods of our nations, those that have been part 

of our American cuisine for decades and those that are just making 

their way onto the scene.  (Note: It will be a free will offering.) 

Staff 

Knights Corner 

 Interested in becoming a member of the Knights Of 

Columbus? Call Doug Presley at 701-240-7302 

 

Pastor: Fr. Justin Waltz  

PV: Fr. Doug Krebs  

PIR: Fr. Jadyn Nelson 

Finance Mngr: Brian Rodgers 

Business Mngr: Sarah Perry 

DRE: Carmela Seright  

Maintenance: George Bohl 

Custodian: Jack Gelting  

House Keeper: Julie Petras  

Choir: William Schilling  

Diocesan Chrism Mass 

All are welcome to join Bishop Kagan as he celebrates the 

Chrism Mass on Monday, April 10 at 11 a.m. at the Cathe-

dral of the Holy Spirit. Seating for the general public will be 

limited.  

Vocation Views: The Lord looks into the heart. What does he see? 

We are given the gift of sight and insight. Look into the heart with love. 

(Samuel 16:6-13) 

Stewardship Thought March 26, 2017 (4th Sunday in Lent)  

The blind man was willing to let Jesus minister to him and will-

ingly did all Jesus asked of him. The Pharisees were more re-

sistant to His message, spending their time and energy to dis-

prove the miracle. Which am I more like, the man born blind or 

the Pharisees?  
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Bishop Ryan  
 

 

 

 
Lot-O-Dough Calendar Winners:  Mar. 13 - 19, 2017  $25 – David Tack, Lynn Leifson, Myles 
Martwick, Katina Merck, Delane Krueger, Sylvie Kramer, Terryl Pfeifer, Allen Jundt, Kirstin Brunner, 
all of Minot, Andrea Oknick of MN, $100 – Jasmon Kulubekken of Minot, $200 – Maizey Brunner of 
Minot.  Congratulations to all the winners! 

Registration for Little Lions Preschool at Bishop Ryan is now open! For 2017-18, half-day 
classes (morning or afternoon) and full-day classes will be offered, starting in August. To register, 
children must be bathroom-trained and three-years-old by July 31, 2017, for the two-day and three-
day half-day classes, or four-years-old by July 31, 2017, for the five-day half-day and full-day clas-
ses. Classes are filled on a first-come, first-served basis and waitlists are kept for classes that are 
currently full. For more information, please call Jaimie at (701) 838-3355. 

Remember to use Scrip for all your purchases of groceries, gas, household items, and as 
gifts. Scrip is sold in the Bishop Ryan administration office, at Little Flower, Our Lady of Grace, & 
St. John's Parish offices and after the weekend Masses at all four Catholic Churches. 

Track and Field Coach 
Bishop Ryan is in immediate need of a throw coach for their track and field teams. Position is not 
necessarily a full-time commitment and time and pay can be negotiated. The season runs now 
through the end of May. If you are interested please contact Brian Rodgers at 240.3439. 

Stations of the Cross 
Every Friday during Lent at 7PM in the church.  

Stewardship Thought 

Giving of our time, talent and treasure mainly involves a change of attitude about giving. It is important 

to think in terms of giving in gratitude to God, of considering how blessed we are, and of using our gifts 

and talents for the good of others.  

Serra Club  
The Serra Club of North Central North Dakota invites all parishioners to pray for vocations this Lenten sea-
son. Please take a prayer card or cards from the bulletin boards in the back of the church and pray for semi-
narians or priests of your choosing during this Lenten season and beyond.  

A Pilgrimage 
A Pilgrimage is a time to reflect, grow closer to your faith and learn and appreciate history. It fosters 
an awakening of the spirit and rejuvenation of faith. Msgr. Patrick Schumacher, Pastor of St. Wen-
ceslaus, Dickinson, ND invites you on an inspiring and enriching Pilgrimage to Lourdes, France! 
Come; experience the place Mary appeared to Saint Bernadette. The program also includes the City 
of Lights, Paris, for many spiritual, historical and cultural visits. A few spots remain! October 5-13, 
2017 with travel from Bismarck, ND. $4475 per person based on double occupancy (not including 
taxes/fees or insurance). For more information and Program details, visit www.travelillume.com/trc/
pxy or contact the Parish Office, 701-225-3972  
 
A Couples Retreat 
is being held at Our Lady of Grace Church in the dining room on Saturday, April 1, from 12:30-3:30 
pm.  Fr. Robert Shea is the presenter.  Childcare is available.  If interested in childcare, please call 
the parish office at 839-6834 by Wednesday, March 29. 

http://www.travelillume.com/trc/pxy
http://www.travelillume.com/trc/pxy

